BELL TELEPHONE LABORATORIES

INCORPORATED

463 WEsST STREET NEW YORK 14 January 22, 1945

CHEeLsea 3-1000

IN REPLY REFER TO

6900-LES -IKW

PROFESSOR GROTE REBER REPLYING TO

Wheaton College
Wheaton, Illinois

Dear Dr. Reber:
Would it be possible for our Technical Library to
have two reprints of your paper entitled "Cosmic Static" which

appeared in the Astrophysical Journal for November, 1944.

Yours very truly,

(\\ - 1
LEAH E. SMITH
Librarian



